
 

Week 6 Term 2  
Friday 7 June 2019 
  

 

Board update 
Many of you will be wondering how Chris is after his knock to the head. Concussion affects everyone differently, so it 
is important that he rests at home until he is 100%. We are in regular contact with Chris and hope to see him back at 
school soon! 
In the meantime, Rachael Strong is Acting Principal. Our thanks to Rachael and all the staff for running things while 
Chris recovers. Kahu class will have their usual reliever at times, to maintain consistency. 
Wishing you all a happy weekend ahead, 
 

Pixie Seligman 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees 
 
Netball​ - Pukehou School is on duty tomorrow, see Meg at the convenors desk from 8:30am to let her know that you 
can help (parents and netball players alike). 
 
Hockey​ coaching for all of our students starts next week.  Please remind your children to wear suitable clothing and 
footwear. 
 
 
 

Parent teacher conferences​ for Ruru, Piwakawaka and Kahu students are scheduled for Tuesday 2 July and 
Wednesday 3 July.  These will be for 10 minutes each, starting at 3:15pm. 
Jacqui will start putting a timetable together next week, so if you have a preferred time please let her know.  The 
timetable will be sent home at the end of Week 8. 
 
Bus Update 
You have probably noticed that the bus is doing the rounds much faster at the moment as the roadworks move south. 
Please make sure that you are at the stop on time to drop off and collect your children to reduce delays. Don’t forget 
about our bus GPS app!  Please contact me if you have not been able to download this app. 
 

We have also been informed that children have had chewing gum in the bus – and have been sticking chewing gum to 
the seats - gross! Please remember that there is no eating on the bus – and this includes chewing gum! Please remind 
your children that we all need to look after our bus. 
 

Please get in touch if you have any comments or concerns – or fundraising ideas for Big Bill! 
 

Lou White  (​lou@ludlowfarms.co.nz​  027 4739697) 

On behalf of the Pukehou Bus Group 
 
 

Thank you for adding to our ​Anchor Bottle Cap​ collection​.  The ​last box will be sent off on Monday​, so if you have a 
few more caps please send them to the office on Monday morning.  ​Every cap counts​!  
 
Pukehou Quiz Night​ - Friday 28th June - 7.00pm - R18 event - Tickets $60 per team (max 6 in a team) 
Register at Pukehou School Office or email​ ​whanauandfriends.school.nz 
Bus is available for transport, $10 per person - please enquire at the office for more information. 
  
Lunch Order - ​See the attached lunch order form for next Friday, 14 June.  Order forms also available from the office. 
This is a Kereru and Takahe fundraiser, to raise funds for a class trip to the Science Centre in Napier.  
Please have orders and correct money to the office no later than Tuesday 11 June.  ​Thank you.  
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